
Jon Mutchler 

replied 

Thu, 31 Oct 2024 at 12:28 PM) 

  

To:"PUBLIC DISCLOSURE WA PDC" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Hello:  Here is my response on 161568. 

 

I have had flu symptoms all week and did not upload C4 on Oct 29.  I have uploaded it 
today, Oct 31.   

 

The only campaign activity not already reported was one $100 contribution on Oct 24.  And 
one expense of $29.42 on October 25.  My apologies for missing this deadline which 
slipped past me.  Thank you for the notice. I believe that all campaign activity is currently 
reported.  

 

Is there anything else, at this time, needed by the PDC? 

 

Jon R Mutchler 

Campaign 

 


